
A Happy, A Happy, 
Healthy Healthy 

2021 To All!2021 To All!
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THE CENTER FOR
DENTAL EXCELLENCE
All Dental Specialists In One Excellent Location

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR REFERRALS.  WE APPRECIATE THEM!

Produced for the patients of The Center For Dental Excellence

The 10th and final Dream Big Walk in support of the Dawn Brancheau Foundation looked a bit different 
this year, but that didn’t stop your CDE Family from participating in this socially distanced event. Long-
time CDE Hygienist, Darlyne, and her family work passionately in her sister’s memory to support the 
Foundation’s mission: Dedicated to improving the lives of children and animals in need, inspiring others 
to follow their dreams, and promoting the importance of community service.

This adorable young patient did so well at her 
appointment with Pediatric Specialist, Dr. Erin 
and assistant, Heather, that she was happy to 
pose outside among our toothbrushes!

Brush OFF 2020!
As your CDE Family prepares to 

Brush Off 2020, we find hope in all the 
possibilities 2021 brings! Here’s what 
some of our team members are looking 
forward to the most:

“Going to Ireland with my 
family, without masks, to visit my 
aunt, uncle and cousins. My uncle  
is aging and I really want to see 
him.” – Mary, Hygienist

“Visiting my daughter in L.A., 
family in Arizona and friends 
throughout the U.S. While we need 
to stay home, I look forward to 
finally digitalizing my photo & video 
collection!” – Darlyne, Hygienist

“Getting back to ‘normal’ life, 
where I can spend time with family 
and friends without a mask on, 
hopefully in a tropical location!” 

– Suzanne, Hygienist
“I’m excited to resume traveling 

(hopefully to Bermuda!) in 2021. In 
the meantime, I will enjoy catching up 
on home projects, snuggling my dog 
and watching new episodes of Great 
British Bake Off and The Crown!”  
– Stefanie, Hygienist

“Traveling to visit my nieces  
and nephews and being able to give 
them lots of hugs and kisses!”  
– Dr. B. Lynn Malone

“Putting COVID-19 behind us  
and advancing into 2021 with everyone 
feeling safe about moving around 
freely.” – Dr. John Saniat

“Traveling and hugging my family 
again!” – Dr. Ellen Dace

“Being able to visit my mom who 
lives in Florida and my daughters who 

work and go to school in California!”  
– Dr. Cary Goldberg

“Family reunions, time with friends 
and traveling to some place new! Most 
of all, looking forward to going to a 
Lions football game and watching us 
win!” – Dr. Matthew Witkowski

AND, drumroll please . . . 
“The birth of our first grandchild in 

2021!” – Dr. Charles Greenebaum



As COVID cases rise, we wanted 
to assure everyone that the extensive 
precautions and safety protocols in place 
at our office are working perfectly! ZERO 
cases of the virus have been transmitted 
here. In fact, there are ZERO reports of 
transmission at any dental practice!

Remember, when it comes to your 
Oral Health, the best defense is a strong 
offense. Here’s what one expert has to say, 
“Oral health is integral to overall health,” 
states ADA President Chad P. Gehani, 
D.D.S. “Dentistry is essential health care 
because of its role in evaluating, diagnosing, 
preventing or treating oral diseases, which 
can affect systemic health.” Don’t put your 
dental health on the back burner! A healthy 
body needs a healthy mouth!

Information included is not dental or medical advice. For your specific 
information be sure to consult our office. If you do not wish to receive 
this newsletter, please contact us directly.
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office information

The Center For Dental Excellence
19615 Governors Hwy
Flossmoor, IL  60422-2037

Contact Information
Office	 708-798-1234
Email       dentalexcellence@comcast.net
Website	 flossmoordental.com

Dental Professionals
Cary N. Goldberg....................... Dentist  
Charles J. Greenebaum............... Dentist  
B. Lynn Malone......................... Dentist  
Matthew M. Witkowski............... Dentist
Ellen H. Dace............................ Dentist
John A. Saniat.....................Periodontist
Robin Gallardi................... Oral Surgeon
Shehab Helal......................Orthodontist
Erin Petrik........................Pediatric DDS
Gail Tischke........................Endodontist
Suzanne Duntz....................... Hygienist
Darlyne Klages........................ Hygienist
Stefanie Kozlowski.................. Hygienist
Mary Claahsen....................... Hygienist
Sheree Wertz.......................... Hygienist
Rachel Washington................. Hygienist

What Does Our  
One Stop Dental 
Shop Mean For YOU?

It means that no matter what 
your dental needs are, you can 
receive all of your care right here in 
this one excellent place! 

l	 Do you want straighter teeth?  
See our Board Certified 
Orthodontist!

l	 Do you need your wisdom teeth 
removed or an implant placed?  
See our Oral Surgeon!

l	 Is it time for root canal therapy? 
See our Endodontist!

l	 Would your child be more 
comfortable with a Pediatric 
Specialist?  See our Pedodontist!

Our Specialists are NOT 
General Dentists who also 
happen to dabble in other areas. 
They received years of education 
beyond the 4 years of dental 
school, focusing on their area of 
specialization. And now, they are 
here for YOU!

NO DENTAL INSURANCE?  
Our In-house savings plan was 

created just for you! Ask us 
about it or go to Kleer.com and 
enter our office code for more 

information: UC9E. 

While we’re thankful no one was 
seriously injured in the accident that 
damaged our new sign, we hope their 
insurance hasn’t expired! Our sign had to 
be “extracted” and we don’t know when 
it will return. 

Our entrance looks different without 
it, so we wanted you to be forewarned. 
Lots of people say our sign is how they 
found our office. While it’s gone, may 
we count on YOU to spread the word 
about your wonderful CDE Family and 
the excellent care you receive here? We 
are still welcoming new patients to our 
practice and would love to take care of 
your friends and family.

Remember – for every new patient 
you refer who is 21 or older, YOU 
receive a $20 Amazon Gift Card.  Who 
couldn’t use some of those at this time 
of year?

You’ll Be  
Safe & 
Sound  
At CDE

*No Limit

Stefanie & Suzanne


